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 To decrease agencies’ food and beverage per diem expenses, the portal identifies hotels 

that offer complimentary breakfast.   

 The portal provides an electronic means to pay hotel reservations for employees who do 

not have access to individual state-issued credit cards.  This enables ALL hotel stays to 

be paid with state-issued credit cards, as per the directive issued September 18, 2014. 

 

Please remember that all travel must be in accordance with PPM49, 

http://www.doa.la.gov/Pages/osp/travel/travelpolicy.aspx.    

 

If you have any questions, you may contact the Office of State Travel.  
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